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January 10, 2024

Mike Conklin
Inlands Wetlands Commission
Town Hall Annex
238 Danbury Road
Wilton, CT 06897

RE: Inland Wetlands Commission Application (WET#2904) – Continuance Request
Project Site:  131 Danbury Road
Contract Purchaser:  131 Danbury Wilton Dev AMS LLC 

          (an affiliate of AMS Acquisitions, LLC)

Dear Mr. Conklin,

The public hearing for the above listed Inland Wetland Commission application for 131 Danbury 
Road is currently scheduled for the January 11, 2024 meeting.  Revised materials are being submitted 
today (January 10, 2024) in response to the comments received from Cardinal Engineering and 
Wilton Public Works Department.  In order to provide adequate time for the Commission and 
Cardinal Engineering to review the resubmitted materials, we are requesting the public hearing be 
continued to the January 25, 2024 meeting.  

The application was submitted on October 23, 2023 and accepted at the October 26, 2023 meeting.  
The public hearing was opened on December 14, 2023 with the initial 35-day statutory window to 
close the hearing ending on January 18, 2024.  In order to enable the public hearing to be continued 
to the January 25, 2024 meeting, the applicant grants a 7-day extension, leaving 58 days remaining of 
available extensions that can be granted.  

Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Craig J. Flaherty
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